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Suore di Nostra Signora delle Missioni 
Casa Generalizia 
Via di Bravetta 628 
00164 Roma   
Tel: 06 6615 8400  
email: rndmcpc@gmail.com 
15 April 2025  
 

Dear Sisters 

Greetings from Rome!  

We are beginning to see signs of spring as we notice trees sprouting green buds, and the days 

are getting longer. The weather is just perfect for work and we have enjoyed it.   

We have successfully completed the third CPC meeting from 7 - 11 April. We have appreciated 

working together with our two efficient and resourceful facilitators, Mary Harrington SUSC and 

Mary Conway RSM. We are grateful to the CLT and the community for their collaboration and 

support in our work.  

We have kept you in mind and heart during our meetings for Phase II of the Chapter Preparation. 

Thank you for accompanying us with your prayerful support.  

We feel encouraged in our collective participation and collaboration in Phase I. We appreciate 

and express gratitude for the facilitation of the process in communities and small groups sharing. 

Let us continue to remember our Prayer Partners and connect with them in our own ways.   

The Guidelines for Province/ Region/ New Foundation Report will be sent to the Leaders on 28 

April, while the Process of Reflections and Discernment of  Phase II will be sent by 31 May. 

We continue to look forward to our journey together as we enter deeper into our Chapter 

preparation.  

We hold in prayer our sisters and the people of Myanmar in their struggles and pain.  

May the Holy Week celebrations leading to Easter be a time of grace to nourish our faith and 

hope. Happy Easter! 

With blessings of Hope, Peace and Joy 

                                      

Bich Huyen            Felista                      Joicy                         Margaret                 Weeyaa                 Vinitha 
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